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8 JUNE 2018 
PLEASE NOTE – THE SCHOOL POOL WILL BE CLOSED ON TUESDAY & WEDNESDAY, 

12 & 13 JUNE SO THERE WILL BE NO AFTER SCHOOL SWIMMING ON WEDNESDAY 

 

 Year 6 Taster Lessons in Senior School – during the course of this week all pupils in Year 6 will attend a selection of 
taster lessons in Senior School ready for their transition into Year 7 in September 
 

 Mon 11 June 6-a-side Cricket @ Stockport -  leave MTS 10.50 am, return approx 6.00 pm  

 

 Tue 12 June Y5 (ESB) English Speaking Board Exams 
 

 Wed 13 June Y5 (ESB) English Speaking Board Exams 
 

 Year 4 Visit Chester Zoo – boys will need own sensible clothes, waterproof coat/suncream 
depending on weather, packed lunch in a named plastic bag (not glass/nuts).  Boys will return in 
time for normal end of day arrangements 

 

 Thur 14 June Sports Day – 1.15 – 4.00 pm - Boys should have clean White PE Kit (including socks) and  
a strip of ribbon of their house colour sewn onto one outside leg of their shorts. 
Please send sun cream in for boys to apply if the weather requires it.  A cap may be 
worn.  N.B.  Please ensure your son is collected from school at 4.00pm.  Boys 
will NOT be able to get their usual buses home due to later finish. Refreshments 

will be available in the Ian Robinson Sports Centre for visitors and in the classrooms for boys 
afterwards. Please note that parents will not be able to park in the School for this event.  We 
ask you to give consideration for local residents when parking in Belvidere or other streets 
nearby. 
 

 Sat 16 June National Swimming Championships, Sheffield – boys participating have received 
 a letter with further information 

 

 Summer Holiday Club 2018 – 
 
Thursday 12 July - Wednesday 5 September inclusive – 8.00 – 6.00 pm daily. 
 
(No holiday Club Bank Holiday Monday 27 August) 
 
Please click on the following links to access further information and booking form –  
 

Letter - http://bit.ly/2JjF06J  
Form - http://bit.ly/2Jrj0mz  
Programme - http://bit.ly/2JwNneP 

 

 Date for your Diary – Saturday 30 June – Junior Chess Congress to be held at MTGS.  Please click on the following 

link to access further information and required entry form - http://bit.ly/2LdIlSq  

 Visiting Morning – Friday 15 June – 9.15am - 12 noon - http://bit.ly/2BMeiQi  An opportunity for families to visit 
Merchant Taylors' Schools whilst we are in session. Please book your tour via the above link.  

 
 

 

DIRECT LINE FOR JUNIOR BOYS’ SCHOOL SECRETARY, MRS HODSON—0151 949 9311 

http://www.merchanttaylors.com/
http://bit.ly/2JjF06J
http://bit.ly/2Jrj0mz
http://bit.ly/2JwNneP
http://bit.ly/2LdIlSq
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https://www.google.com/url?url=https://clipartfox.com/categories/view/e4c91e168aca46e439ff54329684b74358684a67/play-learn-and-grow-together-clipart.html&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwijvuuf6cbSAhXoC8AKHaK3CgUQwW4IGDAB&usg=AFQjCNHSAHlyoEc7kXhXPuOrQA3GZRJU1w


FIXTURE/TRIP PHONE LINE—0151 949 9352 (information line only, please do not leave a message) 

 

 
 REMINDER FOR PARENTS – School Site Security – All buildings are fitted with security entry coded systems to the 

main doors to gain access.  In view of this, during the school working day, we ask all parents/visitors to the school to 
report to the Main Reception area by the main gate on your arrival to obtain a visitors badge.  You will then be 
directed to the Junior School Office and the receptionist will ring ahead to announce your arrival so a member 
of staff can let you into the building.  Please do not access the Junior School via the pupil entrance off the Parade 
Ground.  This system is to be used for all occasions – appointments, collecting boys early, dropping off kit/homework 
etc.  If you have not obtained a visitors badge you will be asked to return to the main reception.  Arrangements for 
dropping off at the start of the school day and collecting at the end of the day remain unchanged.  Thank you in advance 
for your continued co-operation 

 

 Year 2 Taster Day - Friday 29 June – 9 am - 12noon.  This is an opportunity for Y2 boys and Year 2 girls from any 
school to spend the morning at Merchant Taylors' Junior Schools.  Parents who are considering admission for their child 
into Year 3 in September 2018 should go to http://bit.ly/2x7qQ33 for further details and to book a place. 

 

 Year 5 Taster Day – Friday 29 June 10 am – 3 pm - http://bit.ly/2Hw6FMM  An opportunity for Year 5 boys and girls at 
any schools to spend a day at Merchant Taylors' Boys' School or Merchant Taylors' Girls' School, fun lessons and 
activities, with lunch provided. Free admission. Booking is essential via the above link.  Merchant Taylors' Year 5 pupils 
do not need to book in.   
 

 PTA Members– polite request to ask if anyone would be available to attend our New Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 
20 June, 7.00 – 9.00 pm in the IRSC to have an informal chat with our new parents.  If you are able to join us 
please contact Mrs Wynne – A.Wynne@merchanttaylors.com 
 

   
HOUSE MERITS – 
 

GRANT MILTON PARKER YORK 

THIS WEEK – 129 121 128 114 

TOTAL THIS TERM - 883 807 860 835 
 
 

 Saturday Smarties - 9 June - 9am-12.15pm - http://bit.ly/2nSeUKP  Fun activities for girls in Years 4, 5 and 6 - Come 
and see what's happening in Spaghetti Structures and Brain Gym.  £15 per ticket.  Booking essential via the above link. 

 

 Crescendo Chorus – We wish to invite parents and friends of the schools to come along to one of the Crescendo 
Chorus rehearsals with a view to joining us. If you would like to sing in our small community choir, please come along 
on Wednesdays, the next session takes place on Wednesday 6th June 5:15-6:30pm at Merchant Taylors' Girls' 
School.  This friendly chorus would welcome more voices so we look forward to seeing you.  And by the way, no audition 
is necessary and you don't need to be able to read music.  For further details contact Sue Barrington on 0151 932 2414 
or s.barrington@merchanttaylors.com 

 
 

 

  Thank you for your support  

    Mrs J Thomas 
    Head of Junior Boys’ 
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